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Monday 12th June 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am delighted to be writing to you to share the plans for Hopton’s Sports Day this year. We are thrilled 

to be able to invite you to join us again this year. For some of our families, this will be your first Sports 

Day and we hope you will have an enjoyable experience. 

 

Hopton Sports Day is planned for Tuesday 20th June 2023 (with a reserve date of Thursday 22nd June, 

in the event of poor weather). Please ensure that pupils wear the correct PE kit to school on this day.  

 

Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 pupils:  9:15am – 11:45am 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2: 1:15pm – 3pm  

 

Sports Day will follow the same format as last year. We will have a carousel of team activities followed 

by races on the track. 

 

Parents and carers will follow their children around the carousel of activities, with seating provided 

around the edge for your comfort whilst watching each event.  

 

Once the carousel of activities has been completed, the teams will prepare for the races. Again, seating 

will be provided. We politely request that no more than 2 family members attend per pupil.  

 

I very much look forward to welcoming you to our Sports Day and hope that the sun shines brightly for 

us.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Emma Garrard 

PE Leader  

 

Headteacher: Miss Kellie Egleton BA(Ed.) Hons., NPQH, FCCT 

Coast Road, Hopton-On-Sea, Great Yarmouth, NR31 9BT 
Tel: 01502 730489 Email: office@hopton.norfolk.sch.uk Web: www.hopton.norfolk.sch.uk 

 
 
 


